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Next Program:  Holiday Luncheon
Wednesday, December 8, 2010
HOLIDAY LUNCHEON:  Join other IURA members at the holiday luncheon on December 8 at Terry’s Banquet and Catering (upstairs),  3124 Canterbury Drive.  Doors open at 11:45 a.m. with lunch served at Noon.  Menu options are shown on the reservation form on the back side of this sheet.  Entertainment will be provided by the Diva Duet:  Rebecca Keith and Carolyn Dowd-Higgins, accompanied by Wendy Elliot.  Please note that reservations must be received by December 1, 2010 so don’t delay sending in yours.

 MEET THE MAIDEE:  January can seem like a letdown after the hustle and bustle of the holidays but our January program should help brighten those short winter days.  On January 11, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. (note the time change) organ faculty member David Kazimer will demonstrate the Maidee H. and Jackson A. Seward Organ in Auer Hall, on campus.  Parking is available in the nearby Jordan Avenue garage so plan to join us for what is sure to be a musical treat.
BOARD TO DISCUSS ELECTRONIC DELIVERY OF NEWSWATCH:  At the meeting on November 10 President Jim Kennedy announced that at its next meeting on November 29 he will ask the IURA Board to consider a proposal that would give IURA members the option of receiving their issues of Newswatch via e-mail.  If you have ideas, questions or concerns regarding such a move contact one of the following board members:
Doris Burton, 336-7184, burtond@indiana.edu; Wayne Craig, 339-7833, wocraig@comcast.net;
Dick Dever, 339-5979, dever@indiana.edu; John Harrell, 369-4073, harreljr@indiana.edu; 

Jim Kennedy, 332-0249; James.Kennedy1@comcast.com; Iris Kiesling, 322-5224, ifkiesling@aol.com; Vince Mabert, 339-3765,mabert@indiana.edu; Eileen Schellhammer, 330-8522, eileenshellhammer@comcast.net 
LAST CHANCE TO MAKE THE DIRECTORY:  If you want to be included in the Membership Directory, which is published and mailed in mid-December, get your dues and membership form in by December 1. A downloadable version of the form is available on our website at http://www.indiana.edu/~iura.
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             Permit No. 2
Reservation for December Luncheon

Terry’s Banquets and Catering (upstairs), 3124 Canterbury Drive

Doors open 11:45a.m.  Luncheon 12:00   Wednesday, December 8, 2010

Served Luncheon Menu:  

Salad with dressings, Rolls/Butter

Entrée A:  Chicken Pot Pie with Cranberry relish

or

Entrée B:  Vegetable Pot Pie with Cranberry relish

Pumpkin swirl cheesecake

Names:     _____________________________Entrée Choice _____

                 _____________________________Entrée Choice ______

Luncheon cost:  $15.00 per person

Mail form with check to:
IURA,  PO Box 8393, Bloomington, IN 47407-8393

Reservation Deadline:  Monday, November 29, 2010
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